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Dear beloved community members, 

 

For those who may have missed the recent announcement or video regarding Pastor Justin's upcoming 

trip, we want to ensure everyone is well-informed. Pastor Justin, along with his family, will be on a 

journey of reflection and connection until the 20th of January. 

 

There seemed to be some uncertainty about Pastor Justin's availability during this time, so we would like 

to provide some clarity. While Pastor Justin will be engaging in envisioning and brainstorming for the 

future, he also desires to step back from the day-to-day affairs of our community while they are gone. 

 

In his absence, please reach out to Pastor Mika or Pastor Daryl for any matters related to the community. 

If you find it necessary to contact Pastor Justin, kindly connect with them first, and they will relay the 

message to him if needed. Pastor Justin kindly requests that direct communication with him be minimized 

during this period, as he and his family focus on reflection, refreshment, and reconnection to God and 

True Parent's vision for our community and nation. 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your understanding and cooperation during this time. Your support 

means the world to us. May God bless you abundantly! 


